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Please rule against Duke Energy in Docket SP-100 Sub 31. They need to leave the private solar industry alone
and to stop their monopolistic rule. Duke Energy has become public enemy number 1 in N.C. to all those
wishing to end petroleum dependence. Thank you, Charles Brossman Greenville, N.C.



Morris, Paige

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

alucarddraven2002@yahoo.com
Wednesday, November 11, 2015 7:35 PM
Statements
Docket SP-1 00 Sub 31

'-'LED
A/^^i /
fwl 1 1/ t 4

' £(Ji3
f^i — i ,

In this email i have posted a link to the Charlotte observer.They noted the fact of duke energy's
monopoly in North Carolina as many of us have.Since they have wiped out most if not all the
competition for energy through the state it's been nothing short of a disaster.The prices of energy
have risen steadily almost every year as their profits get bigger many of us are paying the price.The
coal ash pond ordeal happened as well due to the fact of their irresponsible actions and lack of
maintenance yes they where fined but that fine was nothing to the profits they have made.

Now they are wanting a group N.C. WARN fined $1000 a day? Because North Carolina is one of only
four states with a law prohibiting third parties from selling electricity.This needs to be done away with
We need to be able to invest in renewable energy and break duke's monopoly.This is not only a
financial issue it's a moral issue as we need to get away from coal and oil as it stands to leave a
future for the planet.

Thank you for your time
William James

http://www.charlotteobserver.com/opinion/op-ed/article43839831.html
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Re: NCUC Docket SP-100 Sub 31

Dear Ones,

Please consider rules and regulations that allow third party electric suppliers that provide power from
renewables. We are far better off with decentralized power sources.

In Grace as always,

Gary Schwartz
828-253-9451
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Open up renewables to competition!!! ftjLC. Utilities Commission

Do the right thing.

'Docket SP-ioo Sub 3i3

Jeff Jenkins


